BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

B25 5TH STREET, Robom 111
EuUREKA, CALIFORNIA 95501 PHONE: (707) 476-2390

January 22, 2019

Mike Newman

Eureka, CA 95502

Re: Citizens’ Advisory Committee on Measure 7Z Expenditures

Dear Mike -

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, thank you for your service on the
Citizens” Advisory Committee on Measure Z Expenditures . Your dedication and participation

are greatly appreciated.

We wish you success in your future endeavors.

Pt Lot

Rex Bohn, Chair
Humboldt County Board of Supervisors
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Sincerely,
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BODARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

BZ25 5TH STREET, Room 111
EUREKA, CALIFORNIA 95501 PHONE: (707) 476-2390

January 22, 2019

John McFarland

McKinleyville, Ca. 95519

Re: Citizens” Advisory Committee on Measure Z Expenditures

Dear John -

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, thank you for your service on the
Citizens’ Advisory Committee on Measure Z Expenditures . Your dedication and participation
are greatly appreciated.

We wish you success in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Rex Bohn, Chair / W % )
Humboldt County Board of Supervisors
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BEOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

825 5TH STREET, Room 111
EUREKA, CALIFORNIA 95501 PHONE: (707) 476-2390

January 22, 2019

Chief Brian Anderson
Fire Chief’s Association

Eureka, Ca. 95502

Re: Citizens® Advisory Committee on Measure Z Expenditures

Dear Brian -

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, thank you for your service on the
Citizens’ Advisory Committee on Measure Z Expenditures . Your dedication and participation
are greatly appreciated.

We wish you success in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Qe Bt

Rex Bohn, Chair
Humboldt County Board of Supervisors
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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

B8B25 5TH STREET, Roaom 111
EUREKA, CALIFORNIA 95501 PHONE: (707) 476-2390

January 22, 2019

Jon Flyer

Loleta, CA 95551

Re: Citizens’ Advisory Committee on Measure Z Expenditures

Dear Jon -

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, thank you for your service on the
Citizens’ Advisory Committee on Measure Z Expenditures . Your dedication and participation
are greatly appreciated.

We wish you success in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Fep Lot

Rex Bohn, Chair
Humboldt County Board of Supervisors
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